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1 message

Laura Marston <marstonlala@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 4:32 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi SBAC members, 

Thank you to the members of this committee for all of your hard work and time spent. I'd like to add my voice to the
chorus of support for option E. E is the only option that is financially responsible, will help us plan for future
expenditures, and solve the needs of our students and teachers. Choosing option B would simply kick the can, only to
find ourselves in this same position in a few short years – we must pursue option E. If option B makes it to
referendum, I will not vote for it. The time for half-measures has passed. 

Many thanks, 
- Laura Marston 
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